

Favell Avenue, Normanton, Wakefield, WF6 1HZ
Tel: +44(0)1924 302560

Web: www.freeston.outwood.com Email: enquiries@freeston.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Lisa Allott

22nd June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Student Voice Conference - Wednesday 19th July 2023

Outwood Grange Academies Trust are pleased to announce that we are hosting a follow-up event for the Student Voice Conference last December. We will continue to focus on 'Climate Change and Sustainability' because as a Trust, this is something which we take very seriously. The Conference will provide an opportunity for students to contribute to the development of the Trust's Climate Change and Sustainability Strategy and share the progress they have made since the last Conference. The Conference is being sponsored by Leeds United Foundation and will be held at Elland Road, Leeds on Wednesday 19th July from 9:30am to 3pm. A handful of students in each academy have been selected to represent their school.

The conference will include presentations from Green Schools and Planet League, as well as Sir Martyn Oliver, Chief Executive Officer for Outwood Grange Academies Trust. The students will also be involved in many activities throughout the day to help to share their ideas for ways to steer the Trust's development of its Climate Change and Sustainability Strategy as well as its implementation in their own Academy and local community.

Please look out for updates throughout the day on the OGAT Trust Twitter account (@OGATrust). Updates will be posted regularly.

Yours faithfully

LAMUA

Lisa Allott Principal